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For more information, call us at +65 6324 9029 or visit iia.org.sg.

The journey to the IIA 2026 International Conference is officially underway.

On 16 July 2025, I had the honour of representing IIA Singapore at the closing of the IIA 2025 International 

Conference in Toronto, where the symbolic handover to Singapore took place, accompanied by a lion and 

dragon dance performance during the ceremony.
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This moment marked the start of the lead-up to 22 to 24 June 2026, when Singapore will welcome internal 

audit professionals from around the world for three days of learning, exchange, and connection. Visit the 

conference website at iiaic.org.

We look forward to welcoming the global internal audit community to Singapore.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Dyason

Executive Director

The Institute of Internal Auditors Singapore
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